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Breakfast and After School Club Price Increase – September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As from September 2019 our rates for Breakfast and After-School Club will need to increase. 

I am sorry for this and understand what a challenge paying for childcare can be. Unfortunately, 

our costs are rising with increased staff and premises costs. This is our first rate increase since 

we took over the running of the clubs two years ago. 

From September 2019 the prices will be below:  

Breakfast Club will be £4.00 per session with breakfast included in this daily charge. 

After School Club will be £8.50 per session for regular attenders and £9.50 for non-regular 

use of the club. 

Pupils who are in early years (Lions and Tigers) will be charged at £9.50 per session due to 

the increased staffing requirement for younger children. A snack, cooking and craft activity 

materials are included in this price. 

If you are running late and your little one needs to be looked after for a short “emergency 

period” the cost for a 20 minute emergency session will remain the same at £2.50. 

After School Club finishes at 5:45pm any children collected after this time will be charged a 

£10 late fee, in addition to the cost of the session. 

PLEASE NOTE: Any pupil who is not collected from school by 3.30pm will be taken to be 

looked after by After-School Club staff and a charge for this care will be applied. If a pupil is 

not collected by 3.40pm then the parent shall be charged the full cost of the After-School Club 

session. 

Don’t forget that we do accept childcare vouchers, cash, cheque or on-line payment. 

If you wish to book your child into either club, please contact the school office on 01425 672272 

or by e-mail: admin@bransgore.hants.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mr Brown 

Headteacher 
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